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TO ALL LOCAL MEDIA: 

 

In an effort to streamline and offer more flexibility for parents and guardians, 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools launched an online registration process.  
 
Since the launch on January 11, 2017, the district has received over 700 new 
registrations for the 2017-18 school year. Included are approximately 550 
Kindergarten, 200 French Immersion and 40 secondary school academy 
registrations. 
 
“This new process is a departure from previous years where the district would 
receive the bulk of new registrations late in the spring and into the summer 
months,” said Superintendent John Blain. “Electronic registration is a convenient 
process eliminating the need to go to the school office with your child’s 
paperwork during regular office hours.”  
 
The district is receiving early and late French Immersion registrations until January 
31, 2017. Secondary school academy applicants have until March 31, 2017 to 
register. 
 
Visit the district website for information on 2017-18 school year registration. 
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